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Extremely perfumed with 
violets and a bouquet of 

flowers. Then there’s blue 
fruits such as blueberries 
and raspberries. Medium-

bodied with beautifully 
crafted tannins that give 
a superb mouthfeel and 

finesse. Refinement with 
depth and focus. 
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TINTO VALBUENA 5º 

97 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Extremely perfumed with 
violets and a bouquet of 

flowers. Then there’s blue 
fruits such as blueberries 
and raspberries. Medium-

bodied with beautifully 
crafted tannins that give 
a superb mouthfeel and 

finesse. Refinement with 
depth and focus. 

Ribera del Duero, SpainRibera del Duero, Spain

TINTO VALBUENA 5º 

97 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Extremely perfumed with 
violets and a bouquet of 

flowers. Then there’s blue 
fruits such as blueberries 
and raspberries. Medium-

bodied with beautifully 
crafted tannins that give 
a superb mouthfeel and 

finesse. Refinement with 
depth and focus. 

Ribera del Duero, SpainRibera del Duero, Spain

TINTO VALBUENA 5º 

97 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Extremely perfumed with 
violets and a bouquet of 

flowers. Then there’s blue 
fruits such as blueberries 
and raspberries. Medium-

bodied with beautifully 
crafted tannins that give 
a superb mouthfeel and 

finesse. Refinement with 
depth and focus. 

Ribera del Duero, SpainRibera del Duero, Spain

TINTO VALBUENA 5º 

97 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Extremely perfumed with 
violets and a bouquet of 

flowers. Then there’s blue 
fruits such as blueberries 
and raspberries. Medium-

bodied with beautifully 
crafted tannins that give 
a superb mouthfeel and 

finesse. Refinement with 
depth and focus. 

Ribera del Duero, SpainRibera del Duero, Spain

TINTO VALBUENA 5º 

97 pts

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Extremely perfumed with 
violets and a bouquet of 

flowers. Then there’s blue 
fruits such as blueberries 
and raspberries. Medium-

bodied with beautifully 
crafted tannins that give 
a superb mouthfeel and 

finesse. Refinement with 
depth and focus. 

Ribera del Duero, SpainRibera del Duero, Spain

TINTO VALBUENA 5º 

97 pts


